
Alumni Association to hold elections 

The University of Nairobi Alumni Association (UONAA) is set to hold elections of office-

bearers at the Annual General Meeting slated for Saturday, October 24, 2015.  

In a notice signed by the Secretary, UoNAA, the members will vote for the chairman, vice-

chairman, secretary, deputy secretary, organizing secretary, deputy organizing secretary, 

treasurer, deputy treasurer and the newsletter editor. 

Other items on the agenda include receiving the chairman’s and treasurer’s report, to receive, 

consider and adopt the audited Statement of Accounts for the Year 2013 together with the 

auditors’ reports and to appoint new auditors. 

The meeting will be held at the C.C.U, opposite the Chancellor’s Court, University of Nairobi 

from 10.00 a.m. 

Members who wish to participate in the elections are requested to ensure that their membership 

status is validated by October 7, 2015 by accessing and confirming their details on the UONAA 

website http://alumni.uonbi.ac.ke, or by calling 0724820908 or e-mail alumni@uonbi.ac.ke. 

All other details regarding nominations will be available on the website from  October 8, 2015. 
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